
Ben Eveleigh - Attention:  Director, Metropolitan and Regional Projects North 

  
Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Hospital, Mental Health Facility  

Whilst supporting the proposal, I want to 
see more car parking provided.  To 
achieve this, I want the Department to 
purchase property known as:  1 Lowe 
Road which is currently for sale through 
CIR Realty Hornsby and this land together 
with the buffer strip on the West of it plus 
the council unused land to the rear of  1 
Lowe Road to  make a car park capable of 
holding 100 vehicles. 
 
This car park would go a long way to 
alleviate the present hopelessly 
inadequate parking for the hospital. 
Especially when any re-building works 
take place in the future. 
 
I have made no donations over $1,000. 
 
Mr. Malcolm Stephens, 
3 Gleneagles Crescent, 
HORNSBY.  NSW 2077. 
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